Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Nuclear Department

DEC 23 1987
NLR-N87234
RECEIVED
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission BY DG 20 P12

License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance

Washington, DC 20555
Attention: Reba Diggs
SALEM GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NO. 50-272
RETURN OF CHECK #10799
Enclosed is a replacement check (#1669) in the amount of $150.00.
This check represents payment for the Salem Unit 1 Inservice
Inspection Program for the second ten-year inspection interval
which was submitted on October 23, 1987.

If you have any questions please contact me at (609) 339-5129.

Sincerely,

B. A. Prestgh

-Manager - Licensing & Regulation
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December 29, 1987

NOTE FOR: Jim McKnight
Document Control Desk (016)

FROM: Jane Parks
License Fee Management Branch, ARM/DAF

SUBJECT:  PROCESSING LETTERS WITH CHECKS RECEIVED DIRECTLY BY THE
' LICENSE FEE MANAGEMENT -BRANCH

Please process the enclosed letter under the applicable docket and give
the following distribution under code MOO08:

Original of 1tr to Regulatory Docket File

Action cy w/check to C. J. Holloway, LFMB (AR 2015)
3 cys to applicable branch of DL

1 cy to LPDR

1 cy to PDR

I am retaining the check, and the following information is for your
records:

Check No.: 1669

Amount: $150

Date: 12-16-87

Ltr Date: 12-23-87

Applicant: Public Service Electric and Gas Company

Docket No.: 50-272

Plant: Salem 1

Thank you for your cooperation.

License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
O0ffice of Administration
and Resources Management
Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd



